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General

Merchandise

200
Want to Buy or Rent

204

Wanted $ Cash paid for
vintage, fake, & 
ne jew-
elry. Top $ paid for Gold
& Silver.  I buy in bulk.
Honest Artist.  Elizabeth 
541-633-7006

Pets & Supplies

210

Great Pyrenees puppies
Males/females,all white, 
eight weeks. Photos 
available. $500 each 
call/text 530-905-2250

AKC Parti Yorki female 
puppy for sale. Please 
call (541) 797-3732

Furniture & Appliances

213

Black metal bunk beds. 
Like new. Zippered 
mattress covers! Mat-
tress pads, sheets, and 
near-new mattresses. 
$300. 541-350-4845, 
call or text. 

Antiques & Collectibles

219

Buying Lionel/American 
Flyer Trains and acces. 
541-408-2191

Coins & Stamps

222

Private collector buying 
postage stamp albums 
& collections, world-
wide and U.S. 573-286-
4343 (local, cell phone)

Building Materials

261

Have Gravel Will Travel
Abbas Construction
Top Soil/Excavation 

Rock Products
541-548-6812

Employment

500
Employment Opportunities

504

Field Representative 
Labor Union Represen-
tative. Representing 
members in areas of 
contract enforcement, 
negotiations and 
organizing. Experience 
required. Position in 
Central Oregon (Bend) 
area. $64,044, excellent 
bene�ts and auto. Re-
sumes to OSEA, 4735 
Liberty Rd S, Salem OR 
97302 by 4:00 pm Fri-
day, February 26. Fax: 
503/588-8307. Email 
chris@osea.org.

Jefferson County 
District Attorney’s Office 
is seeking a Bilingual 
Domestic Violence & 
Sexual Assault Victim’s 
Advocate. To learn more 
about the position, and 
to apply visit our web-
site at Jeffco.net. EOE

Legal 
Notices

1000
Legal Notices &

Public Notices

1001

Legal Notice
IN THE CIRCUIT 

COURT OF 

THE STATE OF 

OREGON FOR 

THE COUNTY OF 

DESCHUTES

In the Matter of the Es-

tate of JEANNE EL-

LEN EASTERLING 

Deceased. CASE 

No.: 21PB00474 

NOTICE TO INTER-

ESTED PERSONS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY
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NOTICE IS HEREBY 
GIVEN that Susan 
Mason has been 
appointed person-
al representative. 
All persons having 
claims against the 
estate are required 
to present them, with 
vouchers attached, 
to the personal rep-
resentative c/o Law 
Office of Paul Heath-
erman PC, PO Box 
8, Bend, OR 97709, 
within four months 
after the date of �rst 
publication of this 
notice, or the claims 
may be barred.

All persons whose 
rights may be affect-
ed by the proceed-
ings may obtain ad-
ditional information 
from the records of 
the Court, the per-
sonal representative, 
or the lawyers for the 
personal representa-
tive, Paul B. Heath-
erman.

Dated and �rst pub-
lished on February 
4, 2021.

/s/ Susan Mason
Susan Mason,
Personal Represen-

tative

Legal Notice
IN THE CIRCUIT 

COURT OF THE 
STATE OF ORE-
GON FOR COOS 
COUNTY

In the Matter of Ryan 
L. Templeton A 
CHILD  

SUMMONS Case No. 
20JU01428     

1) Jerry L. Templeton
IN THE NAME OF 

THE STATE OF OR-
EGON:

You are hereby re-
quired to appear 
personally before 
the above-entitled 
Court for the County 
of Coos, State of Or-
egon, at the Court-
house in Coquille 
in said County, in 
connection with the 
above-entitled Juve-
nile Court proceed-
ing in which it is al-
leged that said child 
is within the juris-
diction of the Court 
by reason of the 
petition and/or mo-
tion attached hereto 
and incorporated by 
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reference. If the peti-
tion alleges physical 
or sexual abuse, the 
court may require 
the alleged perpetra-
tor to move from the 
household in which 
the child resides.

The hearing will be 
held at: COOS 
COUNTY CIRCUIT 
COURT, COURT-
HOUSE, 250 N. 
BAXTER ST. CO-
QUILLE, OREGON, 
ON THE 15th DAY 
OF March 2021, 
AT THE HOUR OF 
8:15 A.M.  Failure to 
appear may result in 
the court taking ju-
risdiction of the child 
and making orders 
and taking actions 
authorized by the 
law.

NOTICE: READ 
THESE PAPERS 
CAREFULLY!!

A petition has been 
�led to establish 
jurisdiction under 
ORS 419B.100. A 
copy of the petition 
is attached. No later 
than 30 days from 
the date the petition 
is �led, each person 
about whom alle-
gations have been 
made in the petition 
must admit or deny 
the allegations. Un-
less directed oth-
erwise above, the 
admission or denial 
may be made oral-
ly at the hearing. If 
you do not appear 
as directed above, 
or do not appear 
at any subsequent 
court-ordered hear-
ing, the Court may 
proceed without fur-
ther notice and take 
jurisdiction of the 
child(ren) either on 
the date speci�ed in 
this summons or on 
a future date, and 
make such orders 
and take such ac-
tion as authorized 
by law including, 
but not limited to, 
establishing ward-
ship over the child, 
ordering the removal 
of the child(ren) from 
the legal and phys-
ical custody of the 
parent(s) or guard-
ian(s) and, restrain-
ing you from having 
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contact with, or at-
tempting to contact, 
the child(ren) and re-
quiring you to move 
from the house-
hold in which the 
child(ren) resides 
(reside) if there are 
allegations of physi-
cal or sexual abuse.  

RIGHTS AND OBLI-
GATIONS

You have a right to be 
represented by an 
attorney. If you wish 
to be represented by 
an attorney, please 
retain one as soon 
as possible to repre-
sent you in this pro-
ceeding. If you are 
the child or the par-
ent or legal guardian 
of the child and you 
cannot afford to hire 
an attorney and you 
meet the state’s �-
nancial guidelines, 
you are entitled to 
have an attorney 
appointed for you 
at state expense. 
To request appoint-
ment of an attorney 
to represent you at 
state expense, you 
must contact the 
juvenile court im-
mediately. Phone 
541-396-4077 for 
further information. If 
you are represented 
by an attorney, it is 
your responsibility 
to maintain contact 
with your attorney 
and to keep your 
attorney advised of 
your whereabouts. 

If you are a parent or 
other person legally 
obligated to support 
the child(ren), you 
have the obliga-
tion to support the 
child(ren). You may 
be required to pay for 
compensation and 
reasonable expens-
es for the child(ren)’s 
attorney. You may be 
required to pay sup-
port for the child(ren) 
while the child(ren) 
is (are) in state �-
nanced or state sup-
ported custody. You 
may be required to 
provide health insur-
ance coverage for 
the child(ren) while 
the child(ren) is (are) 
in state �nanced 
or state supported 
custody. You may be 
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required to pay other 
costs that arise from 
the child(ren) being 
in the jurisdiction of 
the Court. If you are 
ordered to pay for 
the child(ren)’s sup-
port or there is an 
existing order of sup-
port from a divorce 
or other proceeding, 
that support order 
may be assigned 
to the state to apply 
to the costs of the 
child(ren)’s care.

If this summons re-
quires you to appear 
before the court to 
admit or deny the 
allegations of the 
petition or requires 
you to �le a written 
answer to the pe-
tition and you con-
test the petition, the 
court will schedule 
a hearing on the al-
legations of the pe-
tition and order you 
to appear personally 
and may schedule 
other hearings relat-
ed to the petition and 
order you to appear 
personally. If you are 
ordered to appear, 
you must appear 
personally in the 
courtroom, unless 
the court has grant-
ed you an exception 
in advance under 
ORS 419B.918 to 
appear by other 
means including, but 
not limited to, tele-
phonic or other elec-
tronic means. If you 
are represented by 
an attorney you must 
appear personally at 
any hearing where 
you have been or-
dered or summoned 
to appear.  “Appear 
personally” requires 
your presence at 
court – you MAY 
NOT appear through 
an attorney, unless 
you are the child at 
issue. 

If your rights are ad-
versely affected by 
the court’s judgment 
or decision regarding 
jurisdiction or dispo-
sition, you have the 
right to appeal under 
ORS 419A.200. If 
you decide to appeal 
a judgment or deci-
sion of the court, you 
must �le a notice of 
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appeal no later than 
30 days after the 
entry of the court’s 
judgment or decision 
as provided in ORS 
419A.200. You have 
a right to be repre-
sented by an attor-
ney in an appeal un-
der ORS 419A.200. 
If you are the child 
or the parent or le-
gal guardian of the 
child and you cannot 
afford to hire an at-
torney and you meet 
the state’s �nancial 
guidelines, you are 
entitled to have an 
attorney appointed 
for you at state ex-
pense. To request 
appointment of an 
attorney to represent 
you at state expense 
in an appeal under 
ORS 419A.200, you 
must contact the 
juvenile court imme-
diately. Phone 541-
396-4077 for further 
information.

Dates at Coquille, Or-
egon

**Questions regard-
ing this proceeding, 
contact DHS Child 
Protective Services 
at 541-756-5500, 
1431 Airport Ln., 
North Bend, OR 
97459 or the Juve-
nile Court Clerk at 
541-396-4077, Coos 
County Courthouse, 
Coquille, OR 97423

Legal Notice
Notice of Potential 

Trade Adjustment 
Assistance for Work-
ers (TAA) Program 
Bene�t Eligibility 

The Department of 
Labor (DOL) has 
certi�ed PCC Struc-
turals - Redmond 
for the Trade Ad-
justment Assistance 
(TAA) program. This 
certi�cation is the 
result of PCC Struc-
tural’s production of 
complex investment 
castings being de-
termined adversely 
affected by import 
competition or shifts 
in production to a for-
eign country. 

If you were laid off due 
to a lack of work on 
or after 7/7/2019, you 
may be eligible for 
the following bene�ts 
and services under 
h TAA
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the TAA program:
Re-Employment As-

sistance
Training (On-the-Job, 

Classroom, or Ap-
prenticeship)

Job Search Allowanc-
es

Relocation Allowances
Additional Unemploy-

ment Insurance ben-
e�ts in the form of 
Trade Readjustment 
Allowances (TRA)

Wage subsidy for 
workers 50 and older

Health Coverage Tax 
Credit (HCTC)      

Please contact the 
Central Trade Act 
Unit (CTAU) at 
1- 8 7 7- 6 3 9 - 7 7 0 0 , 
for instructions on 
getting bene�ts and 
services under the 
Trade Act program. 

You have many ways 
to �nd out more 
about the TAA pro-
gram.  

TAA Videos and suc-
cess stories: Visit the 
Oregon Employment 
department’s You-
Tube channel and 
search for Trade.  

TAA web page. Visit 
employment.oregon.
gov and type TAA 
in the search bar.  
http://www.oregon.
gov/EMPLOY/Un-
employment/Pages/
Trade-Act.aspx. 

Visit our Facebook 
page and search for 
CentralTradeActUnit. 

Visit the DOL website 
at http://www.doleta.
gov/tradeact.  

Unemployment In-
surance Bene�t 
Information – For 
more information 
on unemployment 
insurance bene�ts, 
or to �le a claim vis-
it us at http://www.
employment.oregon.
gov or contact us at 
1-877-File4UI (1-877-
345-3484).

* Important Deadlines 
to Receive Bene�ts 
and Services *

To be eligible for TRA, 
you must be enrolled 
in training within 26 
weeks after your 
most recent layoff 
from the adversely 
affected employer 
or 26 weeks after 
the Trade Act certi-
�cation, whichever 
i l If ’
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is later. If you can’t 
get into approved 
training by these 
deadlines, a waiver 
of training may be 
available to you.

The Trade Act pro-
gram also offers 
other re-employment 
services that have 
deadlines attached. 

Job Search allowance 
– 365 days from the 
certi�cation date or 
your most recent 
qualifying sepa-
ration date. If you 
are in training that 
takes you beyond 
the above deadline, 
you have 182 days 
from the date you 
complete training to 
access this service.

Relocation allowance 
– 425 days from the 
certi�cation date or 
your most recent 
qualifying sepa-
ration date. If you 
are in training that 
takes you beyond 
the above deadline, 
you have 182 days 
from the date you 
complete training to 
access this service.

Subscribe to receive 
information on Trade 
Act and other topics 
by visiting https://
p u b l i c . g o v d e l i v -
ery.com/accounts/
OREMPDEPT/sub-
scriber/new  You will 
need to enter your 
email address and 
click “submit”.

Our team looks for-
ward to serving you 
with any of your 
r e - e m p l o y m e n t 
needs!

CHECK YOUR AD

on the �rst day it runs
to make sure it is 

correct. Spellcheck and 
human errors do occur. 

Contact us ASAP so 
that corrections and 
any adjustments can 
be made to your ad.

541-385-5809

Bulletin Classi�eds

63485 N Hwy 97, Bend  • 541-330-50842017 S Hwy 97, Redmond  • 541-548-2066 

www.WilsonsOfRedmond.net 
**See store for details. *Off Compare at Price

   WILSON’S BARGAIN 

CENTER

Up to 75% OFF*

Up To 50% off *

Select Furniture and Mattresses

Free Delivery & Special Financing Available**

FINAL
DISCOUNTS!

Up to 75% OFF*

 DFree D blble**

         

ARGAIN 

DISCOUNTS!
DISCOUNTS!
DISCOUNTS!
DISCOUNTS!

FINA
L

MARK
DOWN

S!

SALE ENDS FEBRUARY 28TH


